

WASHOE COUNTY

Integrity Communication Service www.washoecounty.us

STAFF REPORT BOARD MEETING DATE: October 16, 2018

DATE: Friday, August 17, 2018

TO: Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Val Moser, Fiscal Manager

(775) 328-2884 vmoser@washoecounty.us

THROUGH: Chuck Allen, Sheriff

SUBJECT: Accept one-time in-kind appreciation gift donations [estimated value of

\$380.00] from private citizens to the Washoe County Sheriff's Office.

(All Commission Districts)

SUMMARY

The Washoe County Sheriff's Office has received two in-kind gift donations of food and flowers in the total estimated amount of \$380.00 from private citizens during Dispatcher Appreciation Week and Police Week. These donations were given in appreciation of the services the employees of the Sheriff's Office provide to Washoe County citizens.

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, Secure and Healthy Communities.

PREVIOUS ACTION

The Board accepted an in-kind appreciation donation of a memorial statue on 2/23/16.

BACKGROUND

The Sheriff's Office occasionally receives food and flowers, donated by private citizens to show appreciation to the Sheriff's Office staff.

Description of Donation	Est. Value
Brunch for Dispatchers on	
Dispatcher Appreciation Week	\$40.00
Donuts, flowers, etc. for Police	
Week	\$40.00
Pizza (Police appreciation day)	\$100.00
Dinner cooked by Deputy wives	
for Deputies	\$200.00
TOTAL	\$380.00

FISCAL IMPACT

None.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Washoe County Board of County Commissioners accept onetime in-kind appreciation gift donations [estimated value of \$380.00] from private citizens to the Washoe County Sheriff's Office.

POSSIBLE MOTION

Should the Board agree with staff's recommendation, a possible motion would be: Move to accept one-time in-kind appreciation gift donations [estimated value of \$380.00] from private citizens to the Washoe County Sheriff's Office.